4/19/24, 10:11 AM Mail - Powell.Eric@marshalltexas.net

N Washington

Karen Bickerdike <karenbickerdike@att.net>

Wed 3/13/2024 9:18 AM

To:Eric Powell <Powell Eric@marshalltexas.net>;

CcGlenn Bickerdike <glenn.bickerdike@gmail.com>;

Eric,

This is day 3 of no workers as of yet on N Washington. As you explained yesterday, the amount of rain
last Friday created extremely wet conditions that needed to dry out. The forecast says that beginning
tomorrow we will have more rain. If that happens there is a strong possibility of no work on N
Washington for this entire week. It is great that the streets are open for merchants and | know they
appreciate it being open. However, | know that a week's delay is significant in this project. Is it
possible/feasible to cover the areas with a tarp to prevent extensive water in those areas so as not to
delay any further? If you can, could you send an email to the group you have updating them on the
status of no work this week? | would suspect many are questioning why there has not been any activity
in the past good weather days.

Once again, | appreciate your communication.

Karen Bickerdike

https://mail.marshalltexas.net/owa/Powell. Eric@marshalltexas.net/?offline=disabled#path=/mail/search
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